
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER
Supporting Local - Keeping Safe - Staying Informed

APRIL 15, 2025CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Crews have been making steady progress along the corridor.
Utility work was recently completed on 40th Ave SE, and
relocation of water and sanitary sewer lines continues on 19th
Street, along with ongoing storm sewer installation to the
north and south. 

A temporary road is being built on 40th Ave SE, and an 11-
foot width restriction is now in place along Memorial Highway
to accommodate construction activities. Traffic patterns will
continue to shift as crews work to complete traffic safety
measures and relocate traffic signals. Concrete barriers are
also being placed along Memorial Highway in preparation for
full roadway removals, which are expected to begin shortly
thereafter.

TRAFFIC SAFETY REMINDERS
One lane in each direction with a center turn lane
Speed limit reduced to 25 mph
11-foot width restriction
19th St NE remains closed

Please drive carefully—follow traffic control and obey
posted speed limits to protect yourself and others. 🛍️ Businesses Are Open – Please Support Local!

Access may look different during construction, but all
businesses remain open.

 Thank you for shopping local!

🔗 Stay Connected
🌐 Project Info: dot.nd.gov/memorialhwy

 🚦 Traffic Updates: travel.dot.nd.gov or dial 511
 🏛️ City Updates: cityofmandan.com/mhp

DATES TO REMEMBER

May 6: Roughrider Harley-Davidson Ride n’ Dine
            - Every Tuesday through Sept 30
May 15: Rockin’ at RoughRider - Roughrider Harley-
Davidson
May 18:  Touch-A-Truck
May 25: Mandan High School Graduation
May 29: Action Motor Sports - Ride and Dine 
June 8-9: Buggies-n-Blues

Have inquiries concerning special assessments,
construction, or anything else? 


